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Tanganda Tea Company Limited wishes to advise its valued shareholders and the
investing public that there will be a delay in publishing financial results for the half
year ended 31 March 2024. The financial results were due to be published on or
before 30 June 2024 and will now be published on or before 31 July 2024 following
the granting of an extension by the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange.

The extension allows time to resolve with the new auditors, technical issues arising
from different approaches to International Accounting Standard (IAS) 29 Financial
Reporting in Hyperinflationary Economies.

The Company regrets any inconvenience caused by the delay.
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